
FEATURES
Plug & Play

4500W Output

Rear 360º
Movement

IP54 Rating for
Electronics

100kV, 160kV,
225kV Models

Integrated Safety
Circuit

Accepts all Unipolar
Tubes

All Components
Field Replaceable

Remote Controller

POWER
With a 4.5kW output, the ATLAS is the most powerful
mobile X-ray system on the market. Leading to faster
inspection times, better image quality, and enhanced
overall productivity.

Introducing ATLAS, the most powerful Mobile X-ray
System on the market. Designed for the inspection of
components that otherwise can't be inspected in a
shielded bunker. The ATLAS combines the power of a
stationary unit with the freedom of mobility.

LUKA-X

ATLAS MOBILE X-RAY SYSTEM

VERSATILITY
The ATLAS can be configured for a multitude of specific
applications and accepts all Unipolar tubes. The ATLAS
is easily liftable by crane and it’s IP54 rating protects all
internal electronics from water or dust ingress. 
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ATLAS 160 ATLAS 225

Height x Width 50" x 30" 50" x 30"

Weight 950lbs 1050lbs

HV Adjustment 7.5 - 160kV 10-225kV

mA Adjustment 0 - 45mA 0 - 30mA

Input Voltage 208-265VAC 208-265VAC

Max Power 4500W 4500W

IP Rating IP54 IP54

AEROSPACE

POWER
GENERATION

REFINERIES

MARITIME

CONSTRUCTION

CHEMICAL
MFG.

INDUSTRIES

LUKA-X

SERVICE & REPAIR
The modular design of the ATLAS allows for all
components to be field replaceable in under 60 minutes.
With access to global repair centers, the ATLAS ensures
faster repair times resulting in decreased system
downtime.

MULTI-TOOL
The ATLAS comes equipped with three cushioned tube
cradles and optional quick disconnect cable flanges.
This allows for seamless tube swapping across various
applications. The innovative design not only minimizes
downtime but also increases productivity.
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